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Thank you so much to the Miller Arts Scholars program! It has become increasingly important to 
me to pair visuals with my music, but film is incredibly expensive, so getting help from Miller 
Arts has been amazing. I knew that I wanted to shoot a series of music videos on Super 8, but 
came across a few obstacles when my Super 8 camera unexpectedly broke (it had been sitting in 
my mom’s basement for ten years before I found it, so the batteries exploded in the camera 
making it unusable) and the artist I had planned to work with decided to move and wasn’t 
available enough to see the project through with me like we had originally planned. Luckily, I 
found a Super 8 at Pro Camera for only $140 and ordered eight rolls of film for $163.83. I found 
another artist to work with and so far we have had one shoot and have plans to do another shoot 
next week over spring break. We have only been shooting daytime scenes using the daylight 
rolls, so I’m excited to use the leftover film to make another music video. I have an EP coming 
out this Spring and have begun planning which songs will be released with videos. The 
remaining money will go toward paying collaborators and purchasing more film. Thank you so 
much to Miller Arts!! 


